
 

 

 

Update from President Jorgen 

I am happy to report that 

the committee has 

decided to offer people 

on the waiting list access 

to join an interest group 

where there are free 

spaces available.                                 

People on the waiting list 

will get an email with this 

information and instructions.  They must write to me at 

jschousboe@gmail.com and tell me which group they 

want to join.  I cannot promise a space is available, but 

we will do our best.  Anyone who joins an interest group 

commits to becoming a full sub-paying members when 

they reach the top of the waiting list.                                                                                           

I must emphasise this does not allow them to attend 

the large Monday meetings where local regulations 

restrict numbers.  Although far from perfect, we hope 

this will help a little.  We have looked at many 

alternatives including moving to a larger venue but we 

are keen to be part of the local community and support 

the Mount Pleasant Community Centre.                               

Feel free to write to me with your views on these 

matters.  I am always keen to get your feedback.  

Meanwhile I look forward to seeing you on Monday 15 

April at our next big meeting.   

Regards 

Jorgen 

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

 

 

Speakers for 2024 

We have a great line up of speakers for the coming 

months and we encourage you to note the speaker and 

the dates in your diaries. 

April 15: Simon Challies: Brain Tree Wellness Centre – 

the Brain Tree.  www.canterburybraincollective.org/ 

May 20: Barbara Garrie: Conceptual Art: Its origins – 

what it is and what why we should like it. 

June 17: Peter Field: Religious influence in the USA. 

July 15: Jeremy Hornibrook: Vertigo and similar related 

topics. 

August 19: Amy Fellowes: Medsalv, medical recycling 

and remanufacture of single use equipment. 

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

Our Interest Groups 

Here is the link to our complete list of interest groups 

https://u3apegasus.org.nz/interest-groups/  We 

encourage you to have a look and decide if there is a 

group that you would like to belong to.  There is also 

information about the interest groups on the table in 

the foyer of the Mount Pleasant Community Centre at 

our monthly meeting.  Please put your name down if 

there is a group you would like to belong to. Anyone 

who has an idea for a new group be it language, music, 

learning a new skill, current events etc., please let one 

of the committee members know.  We can then gauge 

interest among the members and the group can be 

started. 

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 
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